पूर्व पृष्ठ अंक योग	_	वर्तमान पृष्ठ प्राप्तांक	_	इस पृष्ठ के अंकों का योग
	+		=	

अंग्रेजी / English वेद भूषण तृतीय वर्ष परीक्षा / Veda Bhushan Third Year Examination SET - A
24-25 / P-8 -2 कक्षा 8वीं / प्रथमा - III / Class 8th / Prathama - III

प्रश्न पत्र संख्या / Que. Paper No.: II/24-25/ P-8-2 /

विषय /Subject - अंग्रेजी / English

पूर्णांक / Max. Marks - 100

समय / Time - 3 घंटा/3 Hours

Section 'A' Reading (Reading – 20M)

Q.1 Read the passage given below and answer the following questions: 20

Do all animals and birds build themselves permanent homes to which they return every day to sleep, eat or play in, as you do? The answer is 'No'! They generally build homes for two reasons. First, to bring up their families and second to escape danger from bad weather or enemies. Termites are probably the very earliest social insects. You probably have heard of termites when your mother says, "Our wooden shelves have been chewed up again!" Termites usually build their nests in soil or wood. They use the chewed wood as food for themselves and their babies. Some species produce detailed structures with systems of internal cavities and galleries. The nest is usually made of material formed after soil is mixed with the termite's saliva and allowed to dry and harden. Termites have a highly-developed social structure consisting of workers, soldiers, king and queen. The queen termite lives in her chamber along with the king. She produces thousands of eggs a day until she builds up a colony of over a million. All the while she is fed and attended to by her workers who also remove the eggs to separate brood chambers, and feed the larvae.

1. Choose the correct option

10

(i) Animals/birds build homes to:

(a) sleep

(b) eat

(c) bring up their families

(d) play

1 वर्ष/Year - 2024-25

पूर्व पृष्ठ अंक योग		वर्तमान पृष्ठ प्राप्तांक		इस पृष्ठ के अंकों का योग
	+	_	=	-

य्रेजी/ Englis	h	वेद भूषण तृतीय वर्षे परीक्षा / Veda Bhushan Third Year Examination					
24-25	/ P-8 -	2 कक्षा 8वीं /	' प्रथमा - III / Class	8 th / Prathama - III	1		
(ii)	Tern	nites build their nest	in:				
	(a)	wood	(b)	clothes			
	(c)	plastic	(d)	rubber			
(iii)	Tern	nites use	as food for	themselves and their babie	S.		
	(a)	grain	(b)	butter			
	(c)	wood	(d)	meat			
(iv)	They	y build their nests wi	th:				
	(a)	wood	(b)	soil ant their saliva			
	(c)	leaves	(d)	stones			
(v)	Que	en termite's chief wo	ork is to:				
	(a)	serve the king	(b)	rule termites			
	(c)	build nest	(d)	produce eggs			
2.	Writ	e a Suitable Title of	the passage?		2		
3.	Writ	e about social struct	ures of termites	s ?	2		

पूर्व पृष्ठ अंक योग	+	वर्तमान पृष्ठ प्राप्तांक	=	इस पृष्ठ के अंकों का योग

अंग्रेजी/	English					han Third Year Examination	SET - A
	24-25					s 8 th / Prathama - III	
	4.	With	whom does the q	uee	n termite live	es in her chamber?	2
	-						
	-						
	-						
	5.	Write	e true or false -				2
		a)	Termites produce	s mi	illions of egg	gs a day	
		b)	Termites feed on	Met	al.		
	6.	Write	e the opposite of p	ass	age -		2
		a)	Awake				
		b)	Temporary				
					Section – B		
			(Writi	ng a	and Gramm	ar - 40M)	
Q.2.	Write	e past	(second form) an	nd p	oarticle form	ns (third form) of the verbs	given
	below	7:					$1 \times 5 = 5$
		Prese	ent form		Past form	Past participle fo	rm
	(a)	Wan	t	•••••			
	(b)	Go					
	(c)	Fly		•••••			
	(d)	Drin	k	•••••			
	(e)	Stud	y	•••••			
					3	वर्ष/)	/ear - 2024-25

				\$. \$.
पूर्व पृष्ठ अंक योग		वर्तमान पृष्ठ प्राप्तांक		इस पृष्ठ के अंकों का योग
	_		_	-
			_	

				+		=			
अंग्रेजी/	'Englis	h			परीक्षा / Veda				SET - A
	24-25	/ P-8 -2	कक्ष	ा 8र्व	ों / प्रथमा - Ⅲ /	Class 8 th	/ Prathama -	· III	
Q.3.	Mato	ch the f	following						$1\times 5=5$
	(a)	Rain				Amphil	bian		
	(b)	Winte	er			Umbrel	lla		
	(c)	Lily				Vegetal	ble		
	(d)	Lady	finger			Wooler	n Clothes		
	(e)	Frog				Flower			
Q.4.	Writ	e 'Tru	e' or 'False'						$1 \times 5 = 5$
	(a)	The C	Ganga is a rive	r.					
	(b)	Indra	is the king of	Go	ds.			•••••	
	(c)	Evere	est is the name	of	a mountain.			•••••	
	(d)	Each	Veda has its o	wn	set of Upan	nishads.		•••••	•••••
	(e)	There	are three ved	as.				•••••	
Q.5.	Fill i	n the b	olanks (a, an,	the)				$1\times 5=5$
	(a)	I have	e bought		umbre	ella.			
	(b)	I read	l	. Ra	amayana da	ily.			
	(c)	Ram	is	h	onest boy.				
	(d)	I have	e bought	•••••	pencil	l.			
	(e)	This i	S	b	eautiful hou	ise.			

Q.6.	Write the correct for	n of the verb	given in bracket.
-------------	-----------------------	---------------	-------------------

 $1 \times 5 = 5$

(a) My brother cricket nowadays. (play)

	4	वर्ष/Year - 2024-25
--	---	---------------------

पूर्व पृष्ठ अंक योग	+	वर्तमान पृष्ठ प्राप्तांक	=	इस पृष्ठ के अंकों का योग

अंग्रेजी/ English		sh	वेद भूषण तृतीय वर्षे परीक्षा / Veda Bhushan Third Year Examination SET							
	24-25	/ P-8 -2								
	(b)	When	I to your house you were eating an apple. (come)							
	(c)	We mu	ust our parents. (obey)							
	(d)	I	my birthday yesterday. (celebrate)							
	(e)	I shall	well to get better marks in the examination. (study)							
Q.7.	Mak	ke five in	mperative sentences.	05						
Q.8.	Wri	te about	'India' in five lines.	10						

5

वर्ष/Year - 2024-25

	1		1	
पूर्व पृष्ठ अंक योग		वर्तमान पृष्ठ प्राप्तांक		इस पृष्ठ के अंकों का योग
g, 50 3111 11 1		1/1/11/12/03/11/11/11		4/1 20 11 31 111 111 11
	+		_	
	l '		_	

अंग्रेजी/ English	वेद भूषण तृतीय वर्ष परीक्षा / Veda Bhushan Third Year Examination	SET - A
24-25 / P-8 -2	कक्षा 8वीं / प्रथमा - III / Class 8 th / Prathama - III	

Section - C

		Section - C	
		(Literature – 40M)	
Q.9	Fill i	n the blanks with the following	$1\times 5=5$
		with, by, beside, long, rise, under, in, over.	
	1.	We see our eyes.	
	2.	What is the time watch?	
	3.	The river flows the house.	
	4.	The sun rose the hill.	
	5.	The boy walks the dog.	
Q.10	. Ans	wer the following:	$2\times 5=10$
	(a)	Write the names of any two epics of our nation.	
	(b)	What did Shuka see when he entered the royal palace?	
	(c)	Why is October 2nd a special day in the history of India?	

पूर्व पृष्ठ अंक योग		वर्तमान पृष्ठ प्राप्तांक		इस पृष्ठ के अंकों का योग
	+		=	

वेद भूषण तृतीय वर्ष परीक्षा / Veda Bhushan Third Year Examination अंग्रेजी/ English SET - A 24-25 / P-8 -2 कक्षा 8वीं / प्रथमा - III / Class 8th / Prathama - III What are the natural things being mentioned in the chapter - For The (d) Sovereign Nation? What are Upavedas? Name some Upaveda-s. (e) Q.11. Answer the following: $3 \times 5 = 15$ What is the "Law" the machines have to abide by? (a)

(b)	Who is the poet of the poem "The School Boy"? and What makes the school boy unhappy?

7

वर्ष/Year - 2024-25

पूर्व पृष्ठ अंक योग	+	वर्तमान पृष्ठ प्राप्तांक	=	इस पृष्ठ के अंकों का योग

अंग्रेजी/ English 24-25 / P-8-2		वेद भूषण तृतीय वर्ष परीक्षा / Veda Bhushan Third Year Examination P-8 -2 कक्षा 8वीं / प्रथमा - III / Class 8 th / Prathama - III			
(c) \ \	What sho	ould we do for our world with the help of our teachers?			
(d)	Why d	lid Akbar ask Tansen to join his court?			
(e)	Give t	he names of the rivers that flow in Kasha.			
O 12 Ro	ad the e	xtract given below & answer the following questions :	2 × 5 – 10		
Q.12. KC		e woods these are I think I know.	2 × 3 = 10		
	His ho	ouse is in the village though;			
	He wil	Il not see me stopping here			
		tch his woods fill up with snow.			
1.	Who i	s the speaker?			

पूर्व पृष्ठ अंक योग		वर्तमान पृष्ठ प्राप्तांक		इस पृष्ठ के अंकों का योग
	+	_	=	-

अग्रजा/ English		वद भूषण तृताय वेष पराक्षा / Veda Bhushan Third Year Examination	SET - A
24-25	/ P-8 -2	कक्षा 8वीं / प्रथमा - III / Class 8 th / Prathama - III	
2.	Why c	loes the speaker stop by the woods?	
3.	Why c	loes the speaker think he knows the owner?	
4.	To wh	om did the woods belong?	
•			

Do you think the speaker is happy standing in the woods?

5.